
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
19th July 2018 
 
All Parents and Carers 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I am sure you are no doubt aware, staff at The Sigma Trust have been supporting the Colne Community 
School and College in recent weeks.  Today, the Regional School Commissioner’s Headteacher Board met 
and approved The Sigma Trust as the new sponsors for the Thrive Partnership Academy Trust which 
consists of Philip Morant School and College and The Colne Community School and College.   
 
This decision has come very close to the end of a busy term, but we wanted to let you know the outcome 
before we break for the holidays.  Please find attached the press statement released today which gives 
some more details of the transfer and information about The Sigma Trust. 
 
We are really excited about these schools joining The Sigma Trust family which will enable us to further 
enhance our collaborative work to improve education standards and ensuring that no child is left behind. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
   
Nick Pavitt 
Chair of Trustees, Sigma Trust 
 
 


